

War Legacies Project: In The News

Press Clippings

Global Health Pursuit: Agent Orange and the Vietnam War Legacy w/ Susan Hammond, Ep. 28. September 26, 2023.

Black, George. "For Patrick Leahy, The Vietnam War Is Finally Ending," New Republic. December 19, 2022.

Black, George. "The Victims of Agent Orange the U.S. Has Never Acknowledged," New York Times. March 16, 2021.

Vang, Bee. "The Covid-19 era's anti-Asian racism isn't new. I learned this the hard way," NBC News THINK. February 17, 2021.

Hale, Tom. "<u>US Vietnam War Vets Exposed To Agent Orange Are Twice As Likely To Get Dementia</u>," *IFLscience*. January 26, 2021.

Nguyen, Ha. "Agent Orange Still a Major Concern for Vietnam," Voice of America News. November 5, 2019.

"Agent Orange," The World, Public Radio International. July 24, 2019.

Dunst, Charles. "The U.S.'s Toxic Agent Orange Legacy," The Atlantic. July 20, 2019.

Craven, Jasper. "Leahy presses on with humanitarian efforts in Southeast Asia," VTDigger. Jul 9 2019.

Feldman, Nancy. "<u>Legacies of Vietnam: Let us help the continuing victims of Agent Orange</u>," *Star Tribune*. April 19, 2019.

Pham, Linh. "How Vietnam, US heal wounds of war to build up comprehensive partnership?," Hanoi Times. April 3, 2019.

Kelemen, Michele. "Evaluating Agent Orange Cleanup In Vietnam," Morning Edition, MPR News. March 27, 2019.

Phuong, Hoang. "<u>Dear Monsanto. It's never been about the money</u>," *VN Express International.* September 17, 2018

Vietnam News Agency reporter. "In the footsteps of her father, US woman lends a hand to war victims," Viet Nam News. July 9, 2018.

Fisher, Nicole. "The Shocking Health Effects Of Agent Orange Now A Legacy Of Military Death," Forbes. May 28, 2018



Bailey, Charles R. "Agent Orange — a humanitarian concern we can do something about," The Hill. February 24, 2018.

Cerre, Mike "Will U.S. stay committed to toxic Agent Orange cleanup in Vietnam?," PBS News Hour. November 10, 2017.

Nachemson, Andrew and Seangly, Phak. "Officials call on US to take responsibility for chemical bombs," Phnom Penh Post. October 16, 2017.

Children of Vietnam Veterans Health Alliance. "<u>Unprecedented Agent Orange Convention to Be Held in Washington DC This Weekend, Oct. 5-8," PR Newswire</u>. October 3, 2017.

Meta, Kong and Nachemson, Andrew. "The day 'the sky became smoke white," Phnom Penh Post. September 8, 2017.

VNA staff. "<u>Documentary on Vietnamese AO victim screened at US Senate</u>," Vietnam Plus. June 30, 2017.

Ives, Mike. "Vo Quy, Father of Environmental Conservation in Vietnam, Dies at 87," New York Times. January 11, 2017.

Ha, Lucy. "In Vietnam, the Ghost of Agent Orange Still Looms Large," The Diplomat. December 21, 2016.

Souksavanh, Ounkeo. "Obama to Make, and Face, History in Laos," Radio Free Asia. September 2, 2016.

"Living with Consequences of Agent Orange / Dioxin Fifty Years Later: An Update on the Situation in Vietnam and Laos from the War Legacies Project," CSPAN. August 30, 2016.

Hammond, Susan. "Agent Orange: Helping Vietnam Heal," Huffington Post. June 24, 2014.

Gumbo, Judy. "Back to Vietnam," CounterPunch. January 13, 2014

